
General Marshall Middle School’s goal: to create a joyful environment where teaching and learning is fun! We are equity-minded and believe
social emotional learning should be ongoing in ALL classrooms for ALL students.

In 2023, with the support of GoGrant funding: The school is piloting a bike-to-school support program called Wednesdays on Wheels and sought
to increase the number of student riders participating as well as help students participate in an afterschool bike club to teach bike care, safety and
safe routes around their neighborhoods and the city of Austin. With GoGrant funding, the school is offering an incentive program to reward
students who participate in various bike-related activities like biking to school, participating in bike club, and participating in community rides.

GoGrant Recipient Spotlight: General Marshall Middle School

Help Movability SAY YES to more
GoGrant applicants in 2024. Make a

tax-deductible donation today!


